
Dear Legislator, 

Don't pass HB 4145.  It is one more way to add impediments to the ownership of firearms.  I 

have a good example of why it should not be passed. 

An acquaintance of mine called one to many time a girl with which he had a relationship.  She 

got mad at him, acted paranoid, and put a restraining order.  This was a very exaggerated 

reaction given he just called trying to amend matters.  Under the new law, he would get his guns 

confiscated if he had any.  Plus it does not take much effort to put a restraining order if you are a 

female.   

I am sure this ridiculous rule is just basically designed to create more constraints and 

discouragement for gun ownership. 

Oscar Morante 

 


